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A27 Worthing and Lancing improvements scheme

Options consultation

We’re consulting on three options to make journeys safer and reduce 

congestion on the A27 between Worthing and Lancing and we want  

to hear your views.

On our webpage you can view scheme details and design drawings 

which show the options we’re consulting on. You can also fill in and 

submit a feedback form. 

Just visit https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-roads/south-east/a27-

worthing-and-lancing-improvements/ or scan the below QR code 

with your smartphone.

If you need printed or accessible copies of our consultation materials 

including the feedback form, or if you have any questions about the 

scheme, please get in touch with us using the details below.

Get in touch 
 

  A27WorthingandLancingImprovements@

       nationalhighways.co.uk   

  0300 123 5000   

Scan me


